
Dr. H. Keliklan 
737 North Michigan A venue 
Suite 509 
Chicago. Winois 60611 

Dear Dr. Kelikian: 

November 28, 1973 

We gratefully ackno ledge the $200.00 donation made to our 
library by the Torosian Foundation. 

The acknowled e'llent you had enclosed has been executed and 
forwarded. 

Very best wishes. 

Enclosure 

JA/ vb 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


